
11/04/2019 

MRS Susan Miller 
13 Cook TCE 
Mona Vale NSW 2103 
susangmiller@optusnet.com.au 

RE: DA2019/0200 - 130 Old Pittwater Road BROOKVALE NSW 2100

As a former long term resident of Corkery Crescent, I am opposed to this development. I was 
shocked to see that lot 130 old pittwater road and it's neighbour cut right through the wildlife 
corridor. How this happened is beyond comprehension as I believe a lot of residents in the 
area thought the wildlife corridor was either part of Allenby park or crown land. 
Many species of native animals use this area and the bushland is quite pristine. I believe the 
environmental impact statement given to council is gravely flawed. 
Council should act to preserve this piece of bushland now. Inappropriate developments like 
this need to addressed.
With the bushfire protection strategies that will accompany this development in place we will 
see pristine bushland bulldozed to protect an industrial building. 
Please refuse the industrial building and protect the bushland and its inhabitants. 
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